
08 November 2005 

Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Dear Sirs: 

I am sending you this letter to challenge the notice of proposed rate change for farm tap 
customers of J. W. Kinzer Drilling Company. They are cmently proposed with a 50% increase 
in their current rate. 

When J. W. Kinzer Drilling Company drilled three wells on my property, the benefit that I was to 
receive for their drilling of these wells and the associated destruction of these well sites, was that 
I would be given a farm tap rate which would be a cost savings to me on my gas usage. The 
amount of damage that was done by Kinzer Drilling, the current wells that are in place, the 
access that they have to these wells, and the $500.00 per well site that was given to me at the 
time of drilling, has not changed any whatsoever. So why now am I faced with a 50% increase 
in my estimated monthly cost of gas that I utilize. I see no reason why such a large increase 
should be allotted to J. W. Kinzer Drilling Company. I protest this increase as I can see no 
reason why they would ask for such a dramatic increase in farm tap usage. The proposed benefit 
that I was to receive now has turned out not to be such a good deal after all. But, of course, this 
is much too late, since they have already drilled three wells on my property. It costs J. W. Kinzer 
no more to provide my gas than it did last week. The wells are in place. The pipes are in place. 
There is no back filling required with the line. Yet, I am faced with a 50% increase as proposed 
by this company. 

I strongly oppose this increase. I would be glad to appear before the Public Service Commission 
to express my dismay with such a high rate increase from any company. 

Farm Tap Customer, J. W. Kinzer Drilling Co. 
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